To: Patricia Bessett, Town Clerk

From: Avon Board of Health

Date:  3/13/2023

TO T GLLIN
POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF MGL 30A S18-25

Board of Health Meeting
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 4:00PM
West Wing Meeting Room
65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

This will be a hybrid meeting conducted via remote and in-person participation.
If you have questions or comments, please email prior to the meeting at kwaldron@avon-ma.gov. Please
be sure to include your name and address in your email.

Old Business e Tobacco Violation of 85 East Main Street discussion/vote




